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This report details the recommendations made to Cabinet on the Corporate Strategy Position Statement – Quarter 2 2020/21 at the meeting of the Scrutiny Budget and Performance Panel on 9 November 2020.

1. The Scrutiny Budget and Performance Panel thanks the Leader, Chief Executive and Shared Services Lead – Partnerships and Transformation for presenting such a detailed report and answering questions;

2. The Scrutiny Budget and Performance Panel looks forward to the directorate performance indicators being presented to future meetings;

3. The Scrutiny Budget and Performance Panel welcomes the offer of the corporate strategy project mandates being provided to panel members;

4. The Scrutiny Budget and Performance Panel asks that that a future meeting takes a ‘deep dive’ into the organisational development strategy; and

5. The timeframes involved in the project to deliver a mental health programme for young people be reviewed.


